
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

This week in Phonics, most children have been learning to read and write 

words containing "ph" saying /f/ as in dolphin. Please encourage them to 

complete their home learning challenge. Thank you. 

 

 

 

The lunchtime staff have reported that some children are bringing toys from 

home to use outside during lunchtime. We kindly request that toys be kept 

at home. If they are intended for Show and Tell, please remind your child 

that these must remain in their bag throughout the day – thank you. 

 

 

 

In PSHE, the children are learning about managing safety. This week, we 

explored why and how to contact emergency services. As most house 

phones have been replaced by mobile phones, it would be beneficial to 

show your child how to dial 999 from your device, even when it is locked. 

We will soon be discussing strategies to use if one becomes lost, so having a 

conversation about this at home beforehand would be helpful. 

 

 

 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year One team 

Ely St John’s Primary School 

Year One Bulletin 
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